
 
From: alberttreskin@comcast.net [mailto:alberttreskin@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 4:20 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Madrona School / Lowery Farm Conditional Use Permit 

 

Hello Josh, 
  
I am writing to voice my support for a new Madrona School campus at Lowery 
Farm and its application for a Conditional Use Permit. My son has attended 
Madrona since preschool, and although he is moving on to BHS next year, I 
will continue to support the school. I believe that Waldorf education is a 
unique and well-balanced approach to education that cannot be found 
anywhere else. 
  
While the downtown location is convenient, my son (now an 8th grader) has 
felt hemmed in by the lack of space for outdoor and sports activities. They 
now walk off campus to Waterfront Park to find enough room. In addition, the 
garden at the Lowery Farm location provides a valuable hands-on learning 
experience. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Albert Treskin 
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